
July 2022

Dear Jacobson Families,

Welcome to Mrs. Crow’s Nest! My name is Rebecca Crow and I am so excited to be your child’s teacher this year! I am

looking forward to working with you and your child to ensure that they have the most positive and productive second

grade experience possible! ☺

Let me start by telling you a few things about myself! My family and I moved to Chandler in May 2019 from the northwest

suburbs of Chicago. My daughter, Samantha, is a senior at The University of Arizona. I am a graduate of The University of

Iowa with a degree in Elementary Education with a specialization in Reading and a minor in Psychology. I received my

Master’s Degree from Saint Xavier University in Teaching and Leadership. I started teaching in 1993 as a Seventh and

Eighth Grade Reading and Language Arts Teacher, was a Title One Reading Teacher for Grades K-3, and taught First Grade

for several years. I was a stay at home mom for seven years, and then returned to the classroom as a long-term

substitute for 12 years in grades K-6.  In Arizona, I have taught Kindergarten at Patterson Elementary and First and

Second Grade at Jacobson Elementary.

You, as a parent, play a HUGE role in the education of your child. I plan on working closely with the “team” of

parent-teacher-child. I feel if all of us work hard, we will have a successful and rewarding year! If you have any questions

concerning your child, please do not hesitate to contact me. You can email me at crow.rebecca@cusd80.com or reach

me by phone at (480) 883-4140 (voicemail only).

I will continue to use Google Classroom as a main source of communication  with all of you. Our google classroom

ishttps://classroom.google.com/u/0/c/MzczMTkxMTY1MjA0. Our classroom is E-1. Please review the attached second

grade supply list.  If you are willing to purchase any community supplies by Meet the Teacher, please bring them with you.

The group supplies do not need a name on them. Thank you in advance for all of your donations! Please only label your

individual supplies.

I am looking forward to a great year together in second grade! Welcome to Mrs. Crow’s Nest!

Yours in education,

Mrs. Rebecca Crow

P.S. If you are new to our class, please send me an email at the above address A.S.A.P. so that I can put your email

address(es) into my address book. Don’t forget to introduce yourself!☺



Mrs. Crow’s Supply List

Individual Supplies-Please write your child’s name on these items:
● 1  LARGE pencil box (11x7x2)

● 2 packages of #2 pencils (Ticonderoga preferred)-PLEASE SHARPEN

● 1 backpack (non rolling preferred)

● 1 lunchbox and water bottle

● 1 pair of child-sized scissors

● 8 glue sticks

● 2 boxes of Crayola washable markers

● 1 box of Crayola crayons

● 3 one subject WIDE ruled spiral notebooks (red,blue, green)

● 4  2-pocket folders (red, blue, green, purple) Labeled on the inside please

● 5 Expo Dry erase markers and 1 eraser

● 1 whiteboard

● Individual hand sanitizer for desk

● Headphones in a labeled ziploc bag for Technology (no earbuds or wireless headphones please)

Community Supplies-Please do NOT write names on these items:
These donated items will be community supplies and will be used in our classroom as needed throughout the year. Please do not feel

obligated to buy everything on this list...your donations are greatly appreciated!

● Glue sticks

● Hand sanitizer

● Antibacterial pump hand soap

● Baby wipes

● Clorox wipes

● Kleenex tissues

● Band-aids

● Colored copy paper (Astro Bright)

● Ziploc baggies-snack, sandwich, quart, and gallon

● Expo Dry erase markers

● #2 Ticonderoga pencils sharpened

● Colored tissue paper

● brown/white lunch bags

● Extra boxes of crayons/markers to share at centers/work stations

The supplies listed above are recommended only. The school will be happy to provide the basics for your child if you are unable to purchase any of the supplies
on the list. The kids and I appreciate your donations. If you have any questions about the supply list, please do not hesitate to email me at
crow.rebecca@cusd80.com
Thank you for your support! Looking forward to a great year in second grade!
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